
/A MEMO <
FROM

JOHN BEN SHEPPERD
ATTORNEY GENERAL

AUSTIN, TEXAS 11/17/53

Dear Dr. Garcia;

Thanks a million for your help
on the Tidelands question. I
really appreciate your taking the
time and effort to do this for me.
We are mighty proud of Pinedo

and appreciate the nice things you
said about him.
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